
 
December 24, 2022 
 
Good afternoon family & friends 

With the high winds everyone encountered over the past 24 hours, I wanted to make you all aware that 

the entire community of St Ann and Bishop Gendron was affected and has lost phone service.  If you are 

trying to contact the facility- please know the phone company is working to get this restored as soon as 

possible. While you make not be able to communicate with the facility at this time - please know the 

facility staff all have use of their cell phones to contact families in the event of an emergency, to call 

911, and or contact any of you need be.  It seems this phone outage is affecting most of the surrounding 

community as well. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding – but know your loved ones are safe, warm and are 

being taken care of. 

Kindly, 

 

Kate McCracken, LNHA, MHA 
Administrator 
St. Ann Rehabilitation and Nursing Center 
195 Dover Point Road 
Dover, NH 03820 
Phone 603-742-2612 ext. 123 


